
                     
               
                                

BEMIDJI UNITED METHODIST CHURCH 

JUST A REMINDER…. 
Articles for the February Newsletter are due 

in to Karen no later than 
9:00am on Tuesday, February 16, 2020

You may text, email or call her at
(218) 766-9700

      CHURCH OFFICE HOURS
           10:00 AM – 2:00PM  (M – F)
           Office Phone: 218-751-3503
          Pastor Rob Cell:  218-766-8744

Email Addresses: Church Office umcbji@paulbunyan.net
                    Pastor Rob: revrmkopp@gmail.com
 
Mailing Address:  PO Box 607, Bemidji, MN 56619 
Street Address: 924 Beltrami Ave. NW Bemidji, MN 56601 

   
        February Birthdays

01 – Arlys Frazey
03 – Jenny Frenzel 
04 – Henry Bellefy
04 – Beverly Leet
05 – Shaaron Israelson
08 – Maurice Sullivan
09 – Wag Collins
10 – Rita Albrecht
10 – Sharon Ruberg
12 – Angie Dahlberg
14 – Ian Hess
15 – Barb Pommerening
15 – Bruno Porro
16 – John Herath
17 – Velma Wesloh
18 – Beverly Bryant
18 – Betty Brooks
23 – Lee Ann Hess
23 – Verna Lofberg
23 – Becky Lueben
25 – Justin St. Pierre

 ...at Neilson Place: Jean Slinkman
 ...at Trillium: Judy Comstock  
 ...at Windsong: Wag Collins, Bert Clark, Dotty Naramore
         and Evan Hazard   
 ...at home with her daughter, Kathleen Magsam
 ...at Havenwood Care Center: Patty Boyer, Mary                         
    Conner, and Betty Howard
 ...at Goldpine: Laura Hays, Ruby Hausauer, Helen LeClaire
 ...at BirchHaven Village: Betty Brooks 
 …Noli and family
 …For those members recovering from COVID and those             
    waiting to receive the vaccine.
 …If you have prayer requests, please email them to the office
    and they’ll be read at the next on-line service.
    It is not necessary to provide a lot of detail.
    The first name and first letter of the last 
    name would suffice if you are concerned about
    privacy. 

   Offerings and Misc. Received for January 2021

                
                   General Offering…. January 12,  2021     $2,885.00 
                                                      January 26, 2021      $1,860.00   
                                                                             
                         
                         
                    On-line Giving for January ……...        $1,664.10       

   

  BUMC ANNUAL CHARGE CONFERENCE WILL 
  BE SUNDAY, FEBRUARY 21, 2021 AT 3PM ON  
  ZOOM.  A REMINDER WILL BE EMAILED OUT  
  WITH THE MEETING INFORMATION. 

Ash Wednesday is February 17,2021

mailto:umcbji@paulbunyan.net
mailto:revrmkopp@gmail.com


 COVID update information was prepared by Kari Knudson
                      for the members of BUMC



           My Eoffering 
Q:  WHAT IS myEoffering?
A:  It is a Christian family-owned company who has been providing services for churches like ours for nearly 100 years.
We have teamed up with them to give you the ability to send your offerings online in the same way that many of you already pay bills and purchase products.  Their service is 
solid, secure and easy.
Q:  HOW DOES IT HELP?
A:  Online giving allows you the freedom to prayerfully give at any time, from home or on the road, with your computer or mobile device.  You can stop writing checks and our 
church can eliminate the fees that come with processing them.  It allows us to more accurately forecast expenditures and needs, and helps engage young stewards.
Q:  HOW DO I GET STARTED?
A:  Signing up is simple! Just go to our church website and look for the button to donate online.  Clicking that button will take you to our myEoffering site where you can create 
a new account and give your first offering 
in just minutes!                                                       One-time or reoccurring offerings with a credit or debit card.  Safe and simple!

        Mail Giving
Bemidji United Methodist Church                  Bemidji United Methodist Church
924 Beltrami Ave.  NW                                    PO Box 607
Bemidji, MN  56601                                         Bemidji, MN  56619
                        
                       (please note the PO Box has a different zip code)

COMING SOON…VENMO! A way to give on-line when the time is best for you!  

Users have a Venmo balance that is used for their transactions. They can link their bank accounts, 
debit cards, or credit cards, to their Venmo account; alternatively users can order a Venmo 
MasterCard and pay through it.  Paying with a bank account or debit card is free, but payments 
via credit card have a 3% fee for each transaction.  Some credit card providers may charge cash 
advance fees for Venmo payments.   
When users first create an account, total transactions cannot exceed $299.99 until their 
identity is verified.  After their identity has been verified, users can send up 
to $2,999.99 in each seven day period. 

Venmo is a mobile payment service owned by PayPal. Venmo account holders can transfer funds to others via a mobile phone 
app; both the sender and receiver have to live in the U.S. It handled $12 billion in transactions in the first quarter of 2018.

 
In January 2018, PayPal rolled out an instant transfer feature on Venmo, allowing users to deposit funds to their debit 
cards typically within 30 minutes. A fee is deducted from the amount for each transfer; 1% or $10, whichever is less. The standard bank transfer (typically completed 
within 1–3 business days) is available for no fee. 

Source: ~ Wikipedia

               A division of Paypal 

     United Methodist Church
     PO Box 607
     Bemidji, MN  56619

  Giving Options
“It’s important to remember that just because the building is closed doesn’t mean that the church is closed,” says Ken Sloane, director of 
Stewardship and Generosity, Discipleship Ministries of The United Methodist Church.  “Ministry is led by leaders, clergy and lay leaders,” he 
notes, adding that “the need for the church’s ministry has gone up dramatically” in recent weeks.”

source: www.umc.org

                                                                                      ATTENTION:   THE OFFICE HAS ORDERED NUMBERED ENVELOPES FOR 2021.  WE WILL DISPERSE THEM WHEN 

                                                                                      THEY ARRIVE.  THERE WAS A MIS-COMMUNICATION ON “WHY” THE CHURCH NEEDS TO CONTINUE WITH NUMBERED 

                                                                                      ENVELOPES.  ORIGINALLY, IT WAS THOUGHT THERE WAS MONEY SAVINGS,  BECAUSE SO MANY EXTRA HAD TO BE PRINTED.   

                                                                                      FOR FINANCIAL TRACKING AND COUNTING, WE MUST RESUME NUMBERED ENVELOPES.  THIS WAS SHARED RECENTLY BY 

                                                                                     THE FINANCE COMMITTEE. WE APOLOGIZE FOR THE INCONVENIENCE.    



Small groups will be forming this month (February) with several ways of contact:
                                  PHONE   ►  MAIL  ►  ZOOM   ►   EMAIL
Deborah will be sending more information about this soon!

         STEWARDSHIP COMMITMENT FOR 2021
  I pledge to honor my commitment to the Bemidji United Methodist Church through my prayers,  
  presence, gifts, service and witness.

  My/Our pledge to the BUMC for 2021: $_______________ per  Week / Month /  Year
                                          (This pledge may be revised or canceled at any time at my request.)
 
  Name _______________________________________________________________________

  Signature _____________________________________________________________________

  ~Please return this card to the church if you haven’t done so yet~
  924 Beltrami Ave. NW
  Bemidji, MN 56601 
=================================================== cut here======================================================== 

Just a Reminder that COFFEE TIME has
changed to 9:55am on Sunday mornings
before the service starts on Facebook at
10:30am.  You do NOT need an account
to watch the services. 
However, if you would like to comment on
anything with other viewers, then you 
would need to sign up for a Facebook
account.  

COFFEE CHAT NOW AT 9:55AM SUNDAYS!

Thank you to the BUMC 2020 SPRC Committee for the 
beautiful Advent Wreaths given to the office staff. Thank 
you for making our spirits bright in a crazy year! ☺

Pastor Rob, Deborah Davis and Karen “Bubbles” Thompson

Pastor Rob brought up an idea Sunday (January 31, 2021)  for ideas to show appreciation,     
concern, care, support and healing for our healthcare workers, now and when this 
pandemic is over.  Gift packages were suggested with things that might bring them 
comfort and know they are supported. 

Should you want to be part of this idea and the planning around it, please contact Rob, 
Michelle or Deborah Davis.   

This was a SPARK from Pastor Rob, so you're in on this from the beginning. 







        
     The People of the United Methodist Church 

   Office number: (218) 751-3503 
   Karen’s Phone- (218) 766-9700
   Email: umcbji@paulbunyan.net 

   Web Site: www.bemidjiumc.com 

                                  
                                         February 2021  VOYAGEUR 

                                         Published Monthly
                                        Happy Valentine’s Day!  ♥

                                  

United Methodist Church
924 Beltrami Ave.
PO Box 607
Bemidji, MN  56619-0607

open hearts 
open minds 
open doors

                 Church Staff   
Reverend Rob Kopp 
Pastor
revrmkopp@gmail.com 

Karen Thompson“Bubbles”
Office Administration
umcbji@paulbunyan.net

Deborah Davis 
Volunteer & Events Coordinator
bumccoordinator@gmail.com

Maria’s Cleaning 
Custodial 

Leisa Bragg 
Accompanist

Chancel Choir Director
  

     

  

Helen

Ruby

   

     Answers to Lent Quiz!
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